
 

 

 

2 July 2025 

Arbitration Update 
 

Rimfire Pacific Mining Limited (Rimfire or the Company) (ASX: RIM) 

advises that it has been unsuccessful in the Arbitration with Golden Plains 

Resources Pty Ltd and is currently considering the ramifications of this 

result. 

 

Rimfire will remain in trading halt until these ramifications are understood. 

The Company may need to request a voluntary suspension in due course 

to allow the Company sufficient time to consider all of the ramifications and 

to ensure compliance with the listing rules. 

 

Rimfire will provide a further update to the market when it is in a position 

to do so. 

 

ENDS 

 

This announcement is authorised for release to the market by the Board of 

Directors of Rimfire Pacific Mining Limited. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

David Hutton    Greg Keane  

Managing Director / CEO  CFO / Alt. Director for Ian McCubbing 

Ph: +61 417 974 843   Ph: +61 497 805 918 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


